

MEDICAL COLLEGE OF GEORGIA



EUGENE TALMADGE MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

AUGUSTA, GEORGIA

Division of Cardiology

November 3, 1961

William Thornton, B.S.
Department of Medicine (Cardiology)
School of Medicine
University of North Carolina
Chapel Hill, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Thornton:

I was interested to hear of your exhibit on telemetered electrocardiography at the recent meeting of the American Heart Association.

The papers on the advantages of telemetering the EKG for exercise tests read at the meeting has caused some enthusiasm for its adoption here.

I would be very grateful for any information you could give on the circuitry that you have found most satisfactory for this purpose.

Yours faithfully,

G. E. King, B.S., M.R.C.P.
Associate in Medicine (Cardiology)

GEK:yrh